



Calling for Numbat Presenters

Some members have expressed interest in becoming presenters of our primary school education program and we'd like to take you up on that offer. Recently requests for presenters to visit primary schools have increased so to ensure we can meet demand, we're looking for presenters.

If you like talking in front of crowds, particularly children, and have a passion for wildlife (and the Numbat, of course), come along to a presenter workshop on Saturday 18 June from 9:30am to 11:30am at the Perth Zoo Conference Centre.

You will hear from two of our presenters and be given a runthrough of the presentations and their style.

Please send an email by Wednesday 15 June to info@numbat.org.au saying you would like to attend.

Please note: if you become a Project Numbat presenter, you will be required to get a Working with Children card.

Annual General Meeting

The Project Numbat Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 20 September at 6:30pm in the Perth Zoo Theatre. Full information will be sent out on 30 August including an agenda and committee nomination forms. The AGM will also include voting on some changes to the constitution.

At the AGM, all committee places become vacant so if you're keen to help move Project Numbat forward, consider joining us. Positions available include chairperson, vice-chairperson, treasurer, secretary and nine general committee positions.

Buy the latest fashion item: a Numbat radio-collar

Following last year's success, we are running another fundraiser for radio-collars. Each year, wild or captive born Numbats are fitted with radio collars each year by the Department of Environment and Conservation to track their movments, gain important information on their dispersal in their habitat and their survival.

In November and December 2011, DEC will be fitting a number of Numbats with radio-collars. The Numbats will either by wild caught or bred at Perth Zoo for release.

We are giving you the opportunity to be a part of this important work by contributing to the cost of the radio-collars.

Each collar costs \$250 and for your contribution you will receive a certificate with a photo of the collared Numbat, its name, date of birth (if known), sex, weight of location.

All donations are tax-deductible within Australia. If you would like to contribute, download the



radio-collar fundraiser form from our website and send it in to us.

You will receive a letter of thanks and a receipt after we receive payment. Certificates will be sent in January 2012.

WIN! WIN! WIN!

Thanks to Cadbury's Chocolates we have two free adult movie tickets to Event Cinemas (Greater Union) to giveaway. If you would like to be in the draw to win, send an email to info@numbat.org.au with your name and address before 5pm, 12 June 2011. A winner will be chosen at random. Please include 'competition' in the subject line.

Did you know...

Numbats make sounds. They can hiss, growl and click. Clicking is used by males during the breeding season or babies calling to their mother.

End-of-Financial Year

Now is the perfect time to make a taxdeductible donation to Project Numbat before the end of financial year. You can even make donations online through PayPal. Visit our website and click on the "Donate" button on the right-hand side of the screen.





